
    

 

 

1st July 2024 

Dear Parents & Carers 

Elm Class Visit to the Black Country Museum 

We have arranged for Elm Class to visit the Black Country Museum on Friday 12th July as part of 
their Summer Term topic Travel & Transport Through the Ages. The children will have a chance to 
see a range of vehicles from the past, observe how they have changed through the ages and even 
get to ride on an old tram and train! 

We shall be leaving school after registration and returning by the end of the school day. The children 
will need to wear school uniform, sunscreen and a hat. Children will need to bring a packed lunch 
(this will be provided for children in receipt of pupil premium, as will the cost of the trip) and water 
bottle which they will carry themselves in a rucksack. 

The cost of the trip has been added to ParentPay @ £8.70 per child for entry into the museum (the 
coach has been paid for by our marvellous PTA).  

Parental donations towards the cost of trips are voluntary. No child will be denied 
participation in any trip if it takes place, but the school reserves the right to cancel planned 
events if too few contributions are received. If you have concerns about finance, please feel 
free to talk to Miss Wilson in confidence. 

If you are willing for your child/children to take part, please would you complete the attached form 
and return to the school office as soon as possible. All necessary risk assessments regarding off-
site visits have been carried out in accordance with the LA guidelines. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Pemberton 

Class Teacher 

Black Country Museum – Elm Class 

Name: ……………………………………………………….  Class:  ………………..Elm………………… 

*I give permission for my child/children to participate on 12th July 2024 

*I have signed the off-site visits form for 2023-24 

*Free School Meals 

 

Signature: …………………………………………………..  Date: ………………………………………… 


